Development Policy Manager Development Services Warwick District Council Riverside House Milverton Hill Leamington Spa CV32



24th July, 2013

Dear Sir,

I am putting in writing my objection to the size and sites of the planned housing development. I need not list the problems it would certainly create as the Councellors involved in the decision should certainly be well aware. It makes me wonder why on earth I am voting for people who are not keen to do the best for their voters and area. Which should involve spreading out the building for the ACTUAL number of houses needed and to maintain as much as possible the character of the area we ALL enjoy.

The Gypsy and Traveller sites are a difficult one. We all choose the area we live in to get as near as we can the way of life we want to live. The dwellers on these pitches would not choose to live this way. I therefore feel the sites should be smaller and spread out so that the impact on areas is reduced.

Yours faithfully,

D.E.Farrant (Mrs)

